
 

 

 

 15th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Week 2 has been another great week at Rosherville with lots of opportunities for thought and 
reflection. Father Gordon led our Remembrance Worship on Monday which finished with a 2-
minute silence.  The children were able to reflect on how our school vision really helps them to 
have faith in those around them.   

 

Gurpurab Celebrations 
Today we have celebrated the Sikh festival of Gurpurab which celebrates the birth of Guru Nanak 
Dev Ji – the founder of Siki and one of the most celebrated Gurus. The children enjoyed learning 
about Guru Nanak Dev Ji and had some fun learning bhangra dancing (a traditional Punjabi dance) 
with Sahib from Jugnu Bhangra Group. We would also like to thank the parents that made all the 
food for the children to try.  It was amazing.  

 

Roots to Food 

We are excited to be welcoming Darren to Rosherville with his Roots to Food Roadshow on 
Thursday 21st November. This is an annual event that the children really enjoy and gives great 
information around nutrition and encourages trying new and easy to cook foods.  We are currently 
waiting to hear the timings of the parent workshop, but this is normally in the afternoon.  Please 
keep a look out for an email early next week to confirm this.  



 

Christmas Nativity Performances 

We are excited to share the dates of Christmas Performances by Dr Seuss Class and also 
Donaldson and Dahl Class 

These will take place on 

Friday 13th December at 2pm - Dr Seuss Class  

Monday 16tth December at 2pm - Dahl and Donaldson Classes 

Wednesday 18th December at 9.30am - Dahl and Donaldson Classes 

You will receive an email nearer the time, asking you to confirm which performance you will be 
attending so that we can ensure there is enough space.  

 

 

Punctuality 

We have noticed some children are arriving late to school and missing part of the first lesson of 
the day.  Please ensure that children arrive between 8.30 and 8.45 as this is a vital time for early 
morning work. The register is taken at 8.50 am 

 

 

Christmas Dinners 

You should have received an email yesterday, regarding Christmas Dinner, please ensure you 
read this and click on the link within this email, to register your child for their school lunch on the 
17th of December.  All payments for Christmas dinner need to be made by Friday 13th December. 
 



 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher 

Term 1 
19th November Egyptian Workshop at St Botolph’s  

21st November Roots for Food 

13th December Christmas Crafts - 1pm 

13th December Dr Seuss Class Nativity - 2pm 

16th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity - 2pm 

17th December Winter Wonderland and Christmas Dinner 

18th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity - 9.30am 

20th December Christmas Service at St. Marks Church 
9.30am 

20th December Last day of Term 2.   
School finishes at 1.30pm 


